
 
Hello 
 
I am writing in to encourage you not to support HB 4145 as it is currently written. There is far too much 
potential for abuses that violate the Constitutional rights of our citizens.  
 
Specifically the number of abuses that would result from people acting out of spite or revenge in order 
to strip another person of their constitutional rights. There is far too much potential for abuse to allow 
this bill to continue.  
 
Thank you 
 
 
Adam Braatz 
Eugene Or 97405 
 


